
 

August 11, 2020 

 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization & Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

RE: CHANGE IN IDENTIFICATION OF EQUIPMENT 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

We, Observint Technologies, Inc., hereby request a new FCC ID as established in 47CFR2.933(b) for 
a currently approved device. This request is to establish the new FCC ID: 2AW29-0235THJQ. 
 
 Original FCC ID: 2AL8S-0211C2W2 

 Original Model: IPC2122SR3-F40W-D, IPC2122SR3-F40W-D-NB, IPC2122SR3-F60W-D, 
IPC2122SR3-F60W-D-NB 
 Original Grant Date: 10/21/2018 

 New FCC ID: 2AW29-0235THJQ 

 Model: U001-01 

 Brand:  
 
The equipment, is the identical design and construction, and in an entirely unmodified condition, with 
respect to the original FCC Grant cited above. The original test reports continue to be representative of 
and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed identification. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Keith Becker via phone (888) 572-9252 or email at 
Keith.becker@observint.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Keith Becker 
Senior Product Manager 
Observint Technologies, Inc. 
15505 Long Vista Dr Suite 250 Austin, TX. 78728 
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